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Greetings, 

 

2024 is upon us and we would like to thank you very much for being big supporters in our 

mission to bring our community together. In 2023, we planted 11 raised vegetable beds on 19th 

and Tennessee Avenue in Niagara Falls, NY that provided much needed food for our 

underserved residents. Today, we continue to receive calls of appreciation regarding how the 

vegetables helped families throughout the winter.  

 

In addition to our gardens, Niagara United Vision, Inc. presented $16,000.00 in need-based 

scholarships to students attending college for the first time. Each of the students currently are 

maintaining a 3.50 GPA or higher. We also received our first $2,000.00 scholarship sponsorship 

from Bishop and Pastor Scott of the Word of Life Ministries in Niagara Falls, New York.  

 

We continue to work with the Niagara Falls Administration to get a 5-acre community park built 

on Beech Avenue, Niagara Falls, NY. For more information, please see Documents on website at 

www.beechavepark.com.  

 

In 2021, our president Arlene M. (Jackson) Doss attended the University of Buffalo Citizen 

Planning School: One Region Forward’s Champions For Change: Regional Sustainability From 

The Bottom-Up. In 2023, we located and purchased a building site. Our next phase will include 

identifying funding sources and a construction consultant. For more information, please log on to 

www.niagaraunitedvision.org 

 

This year we would like to request your continued support with our community initiatives 

throughout 2024. Included is the sponsor information for the 2024 Juneteenth Scholarship 

donation which includes options for donating a scholarship from your organization in the amount 

of $2000.00 or $5000.00 dollars. There are sponsorship levels for purchasing a table to represent 

your organization, and logos in our program and on our website. Some organizations donate 

table sponsorship for student tickets which allows students to experience the event.  

We are planning on having a large community event on Saturday, May 25th, 2024, at our 

Tennessee Avenue Park, to continue our community garden initiative that provides healthy foods 

to community members. During the fall we were able to extend the project by adding two larger 

raised beds. This year we would like to add fruit trees (apple/peach). We would love for you to 

come and join us on this day for planting and our outdoor picnic. Please submit donations for the 

garden initiative to Niagara United Vision, Inc. 

As we continue to grow, our outreach center will be vital to bringing our community together by 

providing a safe environment for education throughout the year. The center will focus on 

employment, health and wellness initiatives committed to improving the quality of life in our area. 

Our goal is to complete the Outreach Center in 2026. For more information, please visit our website 

at www.niagaraunitedvision.org . 

 

Attached please find our W-9 Form for your records. For further questions, please contact Ms. 

Arlene M. (Jackson) Doss at (716) 990-6366  
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Thank you in advance for your continued support towards our community initiatives.  
 
Sincerely, 

 

Ms. Arlene M (Jackson) Doss, 

President/CEO  

Niagara United Vision, Inc.  
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